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PARISH of COBHAM & LUDDESDOWNE with DODE  

Priest -in-Charge ð The Revõd Canon Alyson Davie 

Phone no. 01474-812068    email:-  alyson@stjohnsmeopham.co.uk 

(Rest Day: Friday) 

Associate Priest ð The Revõd Pam Davies 

For Wedding, Baptism and Funeral enquiries and all other enquiries please 

contact Pam. 

The Vicarage, Battle Street, Cobham, Kent. DA12 3DB 

Phone no 01474-394515  email:- rev.pamdavies@sky.com (NB new number) 

(Current work days are Tuesday, Wednesday, Saturday and Sunday) 

Pastoral assistant - Janet Weaver, 36 Highview, Vigo Village, DA13 0RR 

(01732) 823936  

Church Safeguarding Officer - Hilary Savage - (01634)  723027 

Church Office  Phone no. 01474 813495 

Church Officers of St. Mary Magdalene, Cobham  

Lay Chair                    Hilary Savage  

Churchwarden                      Hilary Savage                (01634) 723027                         

PCC Secretary                      Ron Chamberlain         (01474) 814250 

Treasurer                               Jeffrey Julie-Rusz   07946 249021 

Deanery Synod                      Hilary Savage 
 

Church Officers St Peter and St. Paul, Luddesdowne  
Lay Chair        Sue Campbell 

Treasurer        Janet Weaver                      (01732) 823936 

Parochial Church Council Members  

Cobham                                         Luddesdowne  

Peter Balanck                                             Diane Bampton 

Ron Chamberlain                    Jill Beety 

David Palmer      Sue Campbell  

Lynn Ruddock               Janet Weaver                                          

 

     

SUBMISSIONS Cobham and Luddesdowne News is a community  

magazine produced by and for the residents of Cobham, Sole Street and  

Luddesdowne.  
Please send material for inclusion by the 15th of the month  

preceding publication to editorialcln@gmail.com  

 
Cover photograph  Adrian Whiteing (Cobham church viewed 
from the altar looking down the nave. ) 
Printed by Wested Logistics Limited  01474 361615  
sales@westedpress.com  
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Hello ð  

I have decided that my intro article, to each magazine, seems to ôjinxõ the 

weather.  Every time I mention warm or sunny days it rains! Not just a bit 

but a whole lot of rain!!  Soooo Iõve decided to concentrate on what is  

going on in the parishes and forget about the weather! 

 

The Party in the Park is being held on the 6th of July, on Cobham Cricket 

Field. See back page.  You will see below that the Cobham Choir will be 

performing on the 13th of July, additionally there are fundraising events tak-

ing place during July and August - see page 17.  

Parish Council Meetings and Youth Club dates can be found on page 32. 

Have a lovely July !  Tina 


